
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:53:43 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 7:20 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Alan / Nicole Funnell /Cauchon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Since Enbridge took over from Union Gas recently (within the past year), our monthly bill went from $67. to $112.
This is just pure greed to ask for another rate increase on retired homeowners. We understand that costs for
everything are gradually increasing, but twice in such a short time? Shame on Enbridge and corporate glut.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




